:5 O%f?%‘ : OM&%-{@( : (vrsesredisarorress

REUBEN B. COLLINS, II, E'SQ., PRESIDENT

January 30, 2020

The Honorable Maggie McIntosh, Chair

The Honorable Michael A. Jackson, Vice Chair
and Members

Appropriations Committee

Room 121, House Office Building

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Re:  HB 443 - Southern Maryland Code Counties — Collective Bargaining
Letter of Support — Appropriations —Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at 1:00

Dear Chair McIntosh, Vice Chair Jackson and Members:

The Charles County Commissioners are seeking your support of the above entitled H.B. 443,
This enabling legislation would allow the County to enact a local law to provide regular employees
of the County the right to organize and bargain collectively with binding arbitration.

Thank you for the opportunity to present our support for H.B. 443.

Sincerely,

en B. Collins, II, Esq., President

cc:  Charles County Legislative Delegation
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